
September 14, 2023

● Thank you to all the parents who joined me at the Kindergarten-First Grade Coffee on Wednesday.
Next week we will host our first Mom’s Math Club of the year.

● Monday, 9/18 our biggest fundraiser of the year, the Mustang Mini Marathon will take place, after we
rescheduled from 9/11. All K-8 students will run for approximately 45 minutes following their PE
schedule. Students are invited to wear school-appropriate athletic clothing on 9/18.

● This is a reminder that there will be no school for students next Friday, September 22nd.
● Our first parent education event on September 27th will be about Charlotte Mason and how we use her

ideas in our school. This event is scheduled from 5:30 - 6:30 and will be followed by a Jeffco School
Board Candidate Panel in the Middle School Commons. Child-Care will be provided for a donation
during the Charlotte Mason portion of the evening. More specific information is below.

● Thank you for supporting our Wednesday Snack Shack. During the months of September and October
all proceeds will go to the sixth grade outdoor lab fund. Snacks will range in price from $.50 to $2.












